™ Granite Construction Company
I Post Office Box 720
Watsonville, CA 95077-0720

T831.763.6100
graniteconstruction.com

Reference:  Metz Rd — Traffic Calming Project

Subject: Notice to Residents / Businesses

YOUR STREET / DRIVEWAY MAY BE RESTRICTED TO TRAFFIC
Dates of work to be performed —June 4, 2018 to August 10, 2018
Hours of work 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. — Monday thru Friday

Granite Construction will be performing the City of Soledad — Metz Rd Traffic Calming Project while
school is out for the summer. The work includes the construction of concrete curb bulb-outs at the
intersections of Walker Drive and Metz Road, Belle Street and Metz Road, and just west of Third Street
and Metz Road. The construction of the curb bulb-outs will include replacement/construction of
concrete curb & gutter, valley gutter, sidewalk, and curb ramps. In addition, the work will also include
asphalt concrete repair, crack filling, slurry seal, and roadway striping.

During work activities, traffic will be detoured to other local streets. We ask that you use alternate
routes when traveling thru the neighborhood to other destinations. At all times, emergency access will
be maintained.

Metz Road may have “no parking” signs temporarily placed to allow for equipment and crews to
perform the work. These signs will have specific dates and times for restricted parking on the street.
Please look for these on the roadway.

Feel free to call Jack Crosser @ 831-227-7943 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., excluding
weekends and holidays.

Granite Construction would like to thank you for your patience and understanding during our work to
improve Metz Road.



